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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parent/ Carer,
It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week after the Easter break. New topics have begun in all classes and are as follows;
Years 5 and 6: Survival

Years 3 and 4: Africa

Years 1 and 2: Weather Experts
Nursery/Reception; The Seaside

Year 5 and 6 Residential Visit

Years 5 and 6 will be visiting Colomendy for their residential trip this year from Wednesday 11th May to Friday 13th May. They will be accompanied by Mrs Roberts and Miss Davies. There are lots of lovely activities planned including caving, abseiling, archery, leap of faith, shelter building, 3G swing. We are looking forward to hearing how they get on!
Nursery /Reception Parents Evening

This will take place on Monday 9th May on line. Details for booking and accessing the school cloud system will be sent via email to Nursery and Reception parents. 
FOBS
FOBS are looking for new members. If you feel you could support this group, with some time to help fundraise for our school, please contact the school office. We are planning to meet in school at 3:15 on Wednesday 11th May, so please come along and join us. 
Healthy Snack Polite Reminder

Please ensure that any snacks for break time are fruit or vegetables. We have a ‘no nuts’ policy in school so please do NOT send any nut products into school. Diolch.

PE Days Summer Term
Nursery/Reception: Monday

Years One and Two: Wednesday and Thursday

Years Three and Four: Tuesday and Thursday
Years Five and Six: Monday and Thursday

Please come to school in PE kit on these days. PE kit consists of black leggings/ tracksuit bottoms/ black shorts, white t shirt and school jumper. No branded hoodies please.

Bank Holiday School Closure
Monday 2nd May

Tuesday 3rd May (Queen’s Jubilee additional closure date.)
Language Day

On Tuesday 10th May we will be holding a Language Day, where all classes will be taking part in a range of activities to promote the learning of Welsh, German and sign language. We are asking all children to wear the colours of a flag of their choice on this day. Diolch!
Outdoor Area
A HUGE thank you to Mr and Mrs Greenough and the staff and pupils who attended Holiday Club for their hard work and help in our school grounds. We now have a new puppet theatre (made by Mr Greenough) and the outside areas are looking so much better. Diolch yn fawr iawn!

Parent/ Carer Survey

Please support us by completing the survey which was sent out on Wednesday. We are asking you to list ten words, which best describe our school. Staff and pupils have already done this. All responses will be collated and then the ten most popular will be chosen to form part of our vision for the new curriculum. Diolch yn fawr iawn.
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos. 
Dw i’n hoffi gweithio’n galed yn yr ysgol.  I like working hard in school. 
Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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